

St Mary's Catholic First School Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD Tel: 01305 262258

Fax: 01305 257101



E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn

8th February 2019







Thank you to everyone who supported the PTA cake sale and thank you to the Reception parents for providing some lovely tasty cakes, this sale raised £96.56 towards new playground equipment. The next cake sale will be on Thursday 28th February.



This week our Reception class attended a DASP dance festival at Damers School, they did really well and enjoyed the experience. Thank you to all the Reception parents who helped with transport for this event.

Year 4 had their briefing meeting about the upcoming residential trip to the Springhead Trust, this is a great trip, and we hope all of Year 4 are looking forward to it.

We hope you found the Parent's Evening useful this week; it was great to see so many parents.



Eight of our Year 3 and 4 pupils competed in a DASP Basketball event this week, they played well; it was a good experience for them playing teams from other schools.

Year 2, 3 and 4 had a football demonstration this morning at Assembly promoting the new five week after school football club, starting after half term.

Please see below an advert from Dorchester Arts:

LILY AND THE ALBATROSS, Tall Tree Theatre, Monday 18 February, 2.30pm (doors 2.00pm) £8 / £6 / £25 family ticket (max. 2 adults) Age 5+

Dorchester Arts, The Corn Exchange, High East Street, DT1 1HF - 01305 266926 www.dorchesterarts.org.uk

Parent's Coffee Morning

Just a reminder that all parents are welcome to join the regular coffee morning which takes place at drop off time on a Friday morning in our Kidszone building, do pop along to try it and meet other parents.

Dates for next week:

Mon 11 th Feb	Reception parents phonics workshop at 9.00 am
Wed 13 th & Thurs 14 th Feb	Pupils are visiting the Life Bus at St Mary's .
Thurs 14 th Feb	Children finish for half term
Fri 15 th Feb	Staff Training Day

Future date for your diary - PTA fundraising

Jumble Sale – 28th February

The PTA are continuing their fundraising for St Mary's and will be holding a Jumble Sale along with a cake sale on Thursday 28th February. Please put the date in your diary, it will start at 3.00 pm on the 28th in the school hall. If Year 4 parents would be happy to donate cakes for the cake sale for this date, this would be much appreciated.

The PTA would like any donations you may have for the Jumble Sale during the week back after half term. You will then have the half term break to have a good sort out to see if you have any items you are happy to donate. Items can be brought into St Mary's in bags on either the Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or the latest Thursday morning during the week beginning 25th February.

They are looking for clean, good quality:

- Second hand uniform
- Clothes
- Toys
- Books
- Household items
- Jewellery
- Anything else suitable!

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn

Head Teacher